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Hello,  
 
  
 
I’m writing to urge the Victorian Government to support solar power, and also to urge an 
increase to the minimum feed-in tariff rates, to make solar power more attractive to home 
owners.   
 
  
 
My husband and I have recently become solar power owners, and despite the incredibly low 
feed-in tariff that we currently attract, we already find we have greater peace of mind 
knowing we are helping Australiamove towards a clean energy future.  My husband is a 
psychiatric nurse and I am a school teacher, and we both care very much about helping 
others to proactively change their lives for their own betterment, and for the betterment of 
Australiaand the world as a whole.   
 
  
 
Please change legislation so that Victorians have a greater incentive to buy solar power 
panels for their home.  Please become Australia’s leading state in the evolution towards 
climate security and planetary health.   
 
  
 
I’m a Greens voter, but I would consider voting for your government if you were able to 
create real, positive and lasting change in this area. 
 
 


